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SHIRE OF KULIN

PROPOSED REGIONAL PRICE PREFERENCE POLICY



Notice is hereby given pursuant to Section 24E of the Local Government (Functions and General) Regulations 1996, that the Shire of Kulin intends to adopt a Regional Price Preference Policy.

The area prescribed in the policy includes the whole of the Shire of Kulin.

Members of the public are invited to comment before the Council adopts the policy.  A full copy of the policy is available for viewing on the Shire website at www.kulin.wa.gov.au or at the Shire Administration Offices, 38 Johnston St, Kulin during normal office hours.

Written submissions on the proposed policy are invited and can be forwarded to PO Box 125, Kulin WA 6365, lodged via email to eso@kulin.wa.gov.au or in person at the Kulin Shire Office.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Submissions will be received until Friday 8 September 2017.



Noel Mason
Chief Executive Officer
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